
 

Update June 17, 2021 

Our newly formed Cayman Islands Government held a press conference on 
Wednesday June 16th, 2021. 

The Premier of the Cayman Islands announced on Wednesday that they are currently 
working on a phased reopening plan for the return of tourism visitors to the Cayman 
Islands.  It was alluded to that this would begin around the middle of September.  We hope 
over the next few weeks the full plan will be announced. 

The re-opening plan for the Cayman Islands is still dependent on the Islands reaching herd 
immunity with the uptake of the vaccine.   

Our borders and the hotel are still closed. Once we have further updates and hopefully re-
opening protocols, we will be able to announce a re-opening date.   

Sea Harvest restaurant & My bar are open as normal. Sunset Divers is open for shore diving, 
teaching & occasional boat trips.  

Further information from the June 16th press briefing can be found in the Cayman Compass. 

We are in the process of contacting all current reservations. Please be patient. 

Our reservations department is available Mon-Sat 10am to 2.00pm. Please EMAIL for help 
with re-arranging current reservations, questions and new bookings for later in 2021 and of 
course 2022.  You can also call 1 800 854 4767 during these hours. 

Please stay healthy and stay safe. We are all in this together and we will be here waiting to 
welcome you back to Sunset House & the Cayman Islands when we can. 

CLICK HERE for more Government details.  Further details of our phased re-opening will be 
updated on the Government Travel Time website. https://www.exploregov.ky/traveltime 
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